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This is not the right site for Plastics Recycling Facility because:
- the location feeds into the local reservoir and Sydney’s drinking water supply.
- is located too close to childcare facilities and residential houses.

- microplastic emissions and the negative impact on the air, water and soil. This impacts residents and farmers
whose supply their produce to regional areas and Sydney.

- there is inadequate local infrastructure to deal with any fires caused by refinery.
- the negative impact on traffic volumes in Moss Vale and all surrounding towns.

- the negative impact on the Southern Highlands tourism economy. Visitors don’t want to experience high
traffic and air pollution when they visit regional areas such us Southern Highlands.

Do not build the Plastics Recycling Facility in Moss Vale. This is not the right site.






